
 

Autumn term Newsletter: 

P.E and sport—competitions 

This term we have competed in competitions 

with other schools in the area and have really 

enjoyed representing the school.  

Thank you to Alliyah, Heidi, Brendan, Christo-

pher, Owen and Annie for representing the 

school in in hockey—bringing home a  bronze 

medal!  

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to  Michalena, Bobby and Robyn, 

Charlie, Braydon and Chiara who competed in a 

fencing competition.  

“It was fun and unexpected and it was a tough 

competition but I felt proud to represent the 

school—Braydon” 

Outside sporting achievements 

Here at St. Joseph's we like to celebrate pupils’ 

outside achievements and our children are proud 

to share their  

successes! If you 

would like to  

feature in our next 

newsletter, please  

let your Sport 

Council  

representative 

know.  

 

After School Clubs 

We have been able to welcome our children back to 

after school clubs including Basketball and Mindfulness 

Club.  

Next half term we will be taking part in  the  

following : 

Monday—Key Stage 1 Football 

Wednesday—Key Stage 2 Dodgeball/Multi-sports  

Friday—Y4,5,6 Boxing.  

Please look out for letters to sign up.  

Y3—Matthew—WORLD CUP!!! 

World Cup Penalty Shoot out—To celebrate the World 

Cup 2022 which took place in  

Qatar, each class were given a country to follow. We all 

dressed up in the colours of our country and took part 

in a penalty shoot out competition.  

“It was exciting because we have never done a penalty 

shoot out before”  We raised over £122 and this money 

will go towards buying new playground equipment 

which the Sport Council reps will help to choose. 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to our Sport Council representa-

tives for their important contributions: 
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